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Dear Mark,

The Records Committee of the Bowhunting Records of Utah is pleased to announce that they will be holding a Utah
Bowhunting Records Presentation in conjunction with the Utah Bowmen’s Association Banquet on January 31,
2009 in the Grande Ballroom: on the Utah Valley University campus. We are pleased to infoerm you that your non-
typical mule deer, scoring 197 4/8, will receive the 1* Place Award for non-typical hard-antlered mule deer. We
invite you to attend the banquet to receive the award for your trophy. We have enclosed an order form for tickets
and would ask that you advise us by January 26™ regarding how many tickets you would like so that we can reserve
tickets for you.

We will also have a display of trophies in the banquet area. We invite you to bring your trophy to display during the
banquet. There is tremendous interest among the bowhunters of Utah to have the opportunity to see these great
trophies in person. More trophies on display helps make the event more interesting for everyone, so we ask you to
seriously consider bringing your trophy for display. If you could advise us as soon as possible if you would like to
display your trophy, it will help us assure adequate facilities to display everyone’s trophy. We will begin accepting
trophies at 3:00 p.m. in the Grande Ballroom.

During the Awards Presentation we would like to project a photo of you and your animal. If you have a digital
photo, you can email the photo to me at dbnielsenl@gmail.com or if you only have a photograph, please send a
copy to me and I can scan it. We would also like a short summary of some interesting facts about your hunt that will
be read during the Awards Presentation.

The doors will open at 5:30 pm and the banquet will begin at 6:30 p.m. in the Grande Ballroom. Included with the
dinner ticket are one ticket for door prize drawings and five tickets for raffle drawings. There will be a live auction
and a silent auction as well as numerous raffles.

We are also very excited to announce that the 3" Edition of Bowhunting Records of Utah will be unveiled and
available at the banquet. This is going to be a beautiful book and a wonderful keepsake to go along with your
bowhunting memories.

We are looking forward to a great evening and your attendance is especially important to us as we recognize the best
bowhunting trophies taken in our great state of Utah. Please plan to attend if at all possible.

For questions, please contact me at (801)756-9265 [home] or (801)787-6583 [cell] or (801)338-4775 [pager] or
email me at dbnielsenl@gmail.com.
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